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PUBLIC INSPECTION FILE

In preparing its license renewal filing, the station conducted an audit of its online public file. It
determined that the following material was not timely uploaded to the online public file:

e 1Q 2016 Form 398 Children’s Programming Report.
e 1Q 2018 Form 398 Children’s Programming Report.
e 2Q 2015 Children’s Programming Commercial Limits Certification.

In addition, the Form 398 Children’s Programming Reports from 3Q 2015 through 4Q 2017
were timely filed but subsequently amended to provide programming information for WADL's
secondary programming streams. Consequently, the Children’s Programming Reports for 3Q
2015 through 4Q 2017 appear twice in WADL'’s online public inspection file. Also, until 4Q
2019, the station uploaded Children’s Programming Commercial Limits Certifications that only
addressed the FCC’s website rule, rather than the rule limiting the number of commercial
minutes included in children’s programming targeted to kids 12 years old and younger.
However, at all times during this license term, the only children’s programming aired on WADL
was targeted at kids 13 years old or older.

WADL timely filed its 2Q 2015 Issues/Programs Report, but the report appears twice in the
station’s online public inspection file. Station personnel do not recall re-uploading the 2Q 2015
report in October 2018 and suspect that it may appear twice due to an error or glitch in the
database.

The station timely uploaded its 2019 EEO Public File Report. However, in the course of its
online public file audit, the station discovered that an error had occurred that caused the report
not to be visible to the public. WADL re-uploaded its 2019 EEO Public File Report to correct the
issue.

The station’s audit of its online public file also revealed that WADL did not file a Form 397 EEO
Mid-Term Report in 2017 due to administrative oversight. However, WADL timely uploaded all
of its annual EEO Public File Reports to its online public file. The Commission eliminated the
Form 397 filing requirement in 2019.



Station WADL is committed to uploading political file material as soon as possible consistent
with Commission guidance. In reviewing the political file material uploaded over the past two
years, the station determined that a limited number of orders were not uploaded within one
business day. Station management has implemented corrective measures, including training
the staff responsible for uploading political material to the online file, to ensure that political
material is now uploaded within one business day from a request for time.



